
Dear Parent, 

           This is to inform you that the new academic session 2021-2022 

for grade IX & X  (2021 – 2022) will commence from Tuesday, 1st 

June, 2021. 

 

Kindly note the following: 

i. All classes will be conducted online through Google Meet / Zoom as 

in the past 

ii. The class lists and timetable will be shared through whatsapp groups. 

iii. An online orientation session for parents has been scheduled on 

Friday, 28th May, 2021. We will share the Google classroom codes 

during the same. 

iv. All the students will be in uniform during the session as well as 

during the online classes. 

Wishing all students and parents a safe and secure year ahead. 

Regards ! 

TCCS 


